NJCPA MODEL PRIVITY LETTERS
Sample Response to Third Party Contacting CPA directly Instructing That It May Not Rely Upon Accountant's Services ("No Reliance Letter") (Note: This letter should be prepared with language specific
to the particular client relationship involved.)
QRS Insurance Company (third party contacting CPA directly)
425 Eagle Rock Road
Roseland, NJ 07068-1723

Dear _____:

We are in receipt of a letter from you dated __________, indicating that you intend to rely upon the 20XX financial statements of XYZ Company, on which we previously issued a report dated _______. Please be advised that QRS Insurance Company may not rely on that report for any purpose whatsoever.

Moreover, [insert language from Privity Letters explaining limitations in services and responsibilities of management].

Sincerely,

CERTIFIED PUBLIC ACCOUNTANTS

